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COVID-19 Safety Plan 

Paint ‘n Sip at Cirque Restaurant 
When: Sunday 12 July and Sunday 16 August 

Where: Fernie Alpine Resort, Cirque Restaurant 

What:  Last year we held out first Paint ‘n Sip event at Cirque restaurant hosted by Sue Hanlon and it 

was a hit! So this year, we are bringing it back with two events this summer, a great opportunity to join 

your friends in an afternoon of art, wine, and beautiful mountain views. We will be limiting numbers and 

have procedures in place to ensure we are keeping all participants and staff safe.  

Here is our plan for how we are going to run this event safely and effectively within the current COVID-

19 guidelines.  

1. Registration: 

a. Registrations and payments will be taken online through Woo store.  

b. No onsite ticket sales will be available.  

c. A guest list will be at the door of Cirque for a non-touch check in point.  

2. Room set up & Equipment: 

a. Event will take place on Sunday’s when Cirque Restaurant is not open to the public.  

b. All participants will be allocated their own equipment for the duration of the event. 

Sharing art supplies will not be permitted.  

c. Tables will hold a maximum of 3 people (must be within the same ‘social bubble’). There 

will be a maximum of 10 tables at each event.  

d. All tables will be space out with 6ft between each table.  

e. Participants will be limited to a maximum of 30 to allow for social distancing.  

3. Food and beverage services: 

a. Food and beverage will be available from Cirque Restaurant but will be limited.  

b. All Cirque COVID-19 procedures will be adhered to. 

4. PPE: 

a. Serving staff will adhere to their PPE guidelines. 

b. Art tutor (Sue Hanlon) will be provided a face mask and will be worn anytime she needs 

to assist a participant from with a 6ft distance.  

c. Disposable face masks will be available for participants and will be compulsory if they 

are receiving assistance from the art tutor.   

 


